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March 9, 2022 

 

Chairman Luke Clippinger 

90 State Cir 

Annapolis, Maryland, 21401 

 
Dear Chairman Clippinger: 

 

On behalf of our members in Maryland, I would like to communicate our strong support for House Bill 

1206. 

 

The National Rifle Association has continually supported permitless carry, and is leading the fight to 

expand this policy across the country. In 2021 alone, NRA-led legislation added five new states in 

adopting permitless carry, and already in 2022 two additional state legislatures have passed this critical 

legislation. States that have passed ‘constitutional carry’ have seen no changes in crime rates, while 

upholding the permitting system to preserve reciprocity rights with other states. 

 

For the foregoing reasons NRA supports HB1206. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
D.J. Spiker 

Maryland State Director 

NRA-ILA 

 
 

 

CC:  Delegate David Moon 

Delegate Curt Anderson 

Delegate Lauren Arikan 

Delegate J. Sandy Bartlett 

Delegate Jon S. Cardin 

Delegate Frank M. Conaway Jr. 

Delegate Daniel L. Cox 

Delegate Charlotte Crutchfield 

Delegate Debra Davis 

Delegate Wanika Fisher 

Delegate Faye Martin Howell 

Delegate Rachel Jones 
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Delegate Lesley J. Lopez 

Delegate Susan K. McComas 

Delegate Rachel Munoz 

Delegate Emily Shetty 

Delegate Haven Shoemaker 

Delegate Brenda J. Thiam 

Delegate Karen Toles 

Delegate Nicole A. Williams 
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